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Spring Term- 28th February 2025 
 

Nursery Class  
This week we have been reading the story Jack and the Beanstalk.  We have been roller printing in 
shades of green in order to create our own beanstalk display in class! We have also been drawing 
pictures of beanstalks on paper and in shaving foam trays!  In Maths we have been learning all 
about number 6.  We read Six Dinner Sid and made our own nursery shop where we had to count 
out pennies to buy items.  Next week we will be starting to learn about height and length as well 
as planting seeds. 
 

Reception Class 

In class this week we have started to think about ‘The Tiny Seed’.  The children have loved 
learning all about planting and growing.  We have been finding out about what plants need to 
grow and exploring how seeds can all look different and grow into different things.   
 
In Maths we have been exploring the numbers 9 and 10, building, drawing and subitising.  At 
home ask the children to show you different ways to represent these numbers using pictures and 
illustrations.  
 

Key Dates: 

Thursday 6th March 2025- World Book Day, children can come into school dressed as their 
favourite character or bring in their favourite book. 

Tuesday 11th March 2025- Class Photographs Please note these will take place in the morning, our 
children who attend the afternoon Nursery are invited to come into school to take part in the 
photograph.  If they arrive at the office at 9.15am you will be able to wait in the school office and 
then take your child home after.  Thank you 

Friday 14th March- Wear Blue for Bobby Day  

Monday 31st March 2025- Nursery Class Stay and Play.  This will take place during the afternoon 
session, letters with further details to follow.  

 

Reminders: 

Please ensure all children’s uniform is labelled.   

Reception PE Days- Miss Ball’s Class (Tuesday) Miss Tomlinson’s Class (Thursday)  

Reading Books in Reception- If your child has a reading book (not all children do yet) can you 
please bring them into school on a Tuesday.  If you could please encourage your child to have it 



  

out of their bag as they approach the classroom door that day it will help us to ensure we do not 
miss changing any books.  Thank you for your support.   


